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Comments: I am against e-bikes being allowed onto trails.  The speeds are not safe for pedestrians to be

avoided and Horse riders being upset as bikes at speeds of 15 mph approaching from the rear will be perceived

as a predatory threat and the horses may startle causing the rider to lose balance that could lead to injury to both

rider and horses. 

 


